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From: Jeanine Brooks <brooksj@sitkaschools.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:20 PM

To: Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Natasha Von Imhof; Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Support for SB103

Dear Senate Finance Committee and Co-Chairs Stedman and Vonlmhof,

Thank you for taking testimony from your constituents and for your important service. | am in strong support
of SB103. | am willing to take a smaller PFD in order to guarantee funding for our state's essential services,
which would support the health and stability of our state and it's citizens into the future.

Thank you for considering my testimony,

Jeanine Brooks, MSW, PPSC
Sitka, Alaska
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From: Summer Shen <summersitka@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 3:.07 PM

To: Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Natasha Von Imhof; Senate Finance Committee
Cc: bethshortrhoads@gmail.com

Subject: Support for SB 103

Dear leaders of Alaska,

I support SB 103 because | am willing to take a smaller PFD in exchange for essential services such as schools, public
infrastructure, and health care.

We hope we don't have to move to other states for better public schools for our children.

Summer
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From; jeff budd <jbudd3500@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 1:32 PM

To: Sen. Bert Stedman; Senate Finance Committee
Subject: SB 103

Dear Senator Stedman and Finance Committee, | support SB 103 because funding essential services are more important

to me than getting a huge PFD, although | do use it. | am willing to take a smaller PFD in exchange for services such as
schools, public infrastructure and health care. Thank you. Sincerely, Jeff Budd
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From: Beth Short-Rhoads <bethshortrhoads@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 11:45 AM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Support for SB 103

Dear Senate Finance Committee Members,

I'm writing to express my support for SB 103. I'm willing to receive a smaller PFD in exchange for the funding of essential
services such as schools, ferries, and health care.

Thank you,

Beth Short-Rhoads
Sitka



